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Driver in Critical Condition After Rollover Crash 
 
March 24, 2018 – A 20-year-old male is in critical condition after the vehicle he was driving crashed and rolled over several 
times on Willowbrook Road north of State Line Road at 1:40 a.m. Saturday. 
  
The driver, who was wearing a seatbelt, was transported to Beloit Memorial Hospital by the Beloit Fire Department and will 
be transferred to Rockford Memorial Hospital. A 19-year-old female passenger received non-life threatening injuries and was 
transported to Beloit Memorial Hospital. 
 
Excessive speed is believed to be a primary factor in the crash. However, the car accident remains under investigation and 
toxicology reports are pending.  
 
The Beloit Police Department is not naming the driver or passenger at this time, and the driver’s family members have not 
yet been notified. 
 
The Beloit Police Department will not be providing any interviews today. 
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